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King County crews to repair pipe on Lake Hills Boulevard in Bellevue 
beginning Wednesday, November 1 

 
 
On Sunday, Oct. 22, King County crews responded to an overflow in Bellevue. The 
overflow was located on Lake Hills Boulevard near 156th Avenue Southeast. Crews 
transferred wastewater flows to a companion pipeline and completed cleanup and 
inspection. 
 
King County has determined that a short section of the pipeline needs repair. The 
County’s contractor will conduct a shallow excavation, replace a section of pipe, backfill 
the excavation, and restore the sidewalk. This work is expected to take two days but may 
extend to Friday if needed. See map on back for work area. 
 
What you can expect: 
 

• Work hours are 9:00 a.m.-3:30 p.m. on Wednesday and Thursday, Nov. 1-2; work 
may extend to Friday. 

• A section of the eastbound lane of Lake Hills Boulevard will be closed between 
155th Avenue Southeast and 156th Avenue Southeast. 

•  Watch for flaggers and follow directions and signs as you travel through the area. 
• The bicycle lane and sidewalk will also be closed.  

 
King County will post updates at: 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/response/incident-response.aspx 
 
 
 
 
For more information  
 

Please contact Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502 or 
monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov with questions or concerns. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

 

Please drive slowly in the area and watch for pedestrians, 
bicyclists, and flaggers. 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/response/incident-response.aspx
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